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Suspect Wanted for Commercial Armed Robbery 
Up to $1,000 Reward Offered 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

April 13, 2023 
 

San Diego County Crime Stoppers and investigators from the San Diego Police 
Department’s Robbery Unit are asking for the public’s help in identifying and locating 
the suspect responsible for an armed robbery that occurred in the Teralta West area 
of San Diego. 
 
On February 14, 2023, at approximately 5:50 p.m., an unknown male suspect walked 
into the Subway restaurant, located at 4151 El Cajon Boulevard, in San Diego.  The 
suspect told the clerk he was going to rob him.  The suspect then placed his hand in his 
pant pocket.  The clerk believed the suspect possibly had a knife in his pocket.  The 
suspect demanded cash and the clerk complied.  The suspect left the location with an 
undisclosed amount of cash and was last seen walking eastbound on El Cajon 
Boulevard.    
 
Suspect’s Description: 
 
The suspect is described as a Hispanic male, 40 to 45-years of age, 5’8” tall, medium 
build, bald with stitches on his head, goatee, and wearing a long sleeve dark sweater 
and pants.  
 
 
 

***A photo of the suspect can be found on page 2 of this release.*** 
 
 
 

Anyone with information on this crime is asked to call SDPD’s Robbery Unit at (619) 
531-2299 or the Crime Stoppers anonymous tip line at (888) 580-8477.  Please visit 
www.sdcrimestoppers.org for information on how to send a web or mobile app tip. 
 

• Media inquiries about this case should be directed to Sgt. John Levan at  
(619) 531-2661 or jlevan@pd.sandiego.gov. 
 

• Media inquiries about Crime Stoppers can be directed to SDPD Officer Mark 
Herring at (619) 531-1500 or msherring@pd.sandiego.gov or Deputy Marcial 
Lopez at (619) 531-1547 or email at marcial.lopez@sdsheriff.org. 
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                                   Photo of Unknown Suspect 
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